










CONFID
ENTIALIn Confidence 

Appendix A 
 
Doug Martin and Simon Mount QC have included a table in their draft inquiry report, setting out the use of external security consultants by all 
state sector agencies. Below is the excerpt from that table concerning your agency. This excerpt is being provided to you in confidence, for you 
to confirm its accuracy. Please do not circulate this summary, beyond those staff in your agency who need to review it for this purpose.  
  
Summary of State Sector Self-Declaration 

Entity Name Identified 
engagement of 
(or with) 
External 
Security 
Consultants 

Provider(s) Purpose(s) Summary 

West Coast District Health 
Board 

Yes – outside 
scope Not specified 

Security 
guards 
Audit 

Canterbury DHB and West Coast DHB provided a joint response (from their joint CEO) confirming 
that neither had a relationship with external security consultants other than for security guard and 
associated services or on occasion, audit. The DHBs specifically confirmed that they had not had 
any interactions with TCIL or its associated companies.  
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